Dear Parent/Carer,
BRADFORD CINEWORLD
As a further celebration to mark the end of a successful year, we have arranged a cinema visit for Tuesday 19th July to Bradford Cineworld. School will be funding the whole visit and we will be watching the film Encanto, which is a PG certificate. Children are allowed to bring an appropriate snack and non-fizzy drink from home to enjoy whilst watching the film.
Children will need to be in full school uniform to attend the visit.  We will be leaving school at 9:15 am and we will return to school in time for lunch.
Please provide the information requested below and return via the school APP by Monday 11th July 2022.
Yours sincerely,
Mrs Scott

(Year 6 Teacher)

 ______I give permission for my child to attend Cineworld to watch the film Encanto (PG certificate)
Name of child:___________________________________   Class _______________
